
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 10, 2023 
 
 
 
NORCOM Governing Board 
P.O. Box 50911 
Bellevue, WA 98015‐0911 
 
Attention: Mr. Bill Hamilton, Executive Director 
 
Dear Governing Board of NORCOM: 
 
The City of Lake Forest Park currently receives Police PSAP services from the City of Bothell, and 
as you are aware, the City of Bothell (Bothell) has announced its intent to cease PSAP 
operations in Q4 of 2023.  
 
In accordance with Section 15 of the North East King County Regional Public Safety 
Communications Agency Interlocal Agreement (ILA), please consider this letter Lake Forest 
Park’s formal application to the Governing Board to join NORCOM as a Principal Agency 
effective November 1, 2023 (or a mutually agreeable date later than October 22, 2023). 
 
Lake Forest Park acknowledges that, pursuant to the ILA, this application is subject to potential 
conditions and approvals the Governing Board may deem appropriate. 
 
Lake Forest Park looks forward to working with NORCOM and its Governing Board in 
consideration of this request and subsequent transition. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Jeff Johnson 
Mayor 
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